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Schools compliance and remedials log - Migration from Sharepoint to Concerto

28 Apr 2025

The council is planning to migrate compliance and remedials information for community nursery, primary, PRU, special and high schools, from the existing
Sharepoint system to the Council-wide Concerto system.

No changes on Sharepoint after 30 September

To assist with the migration, we would ask that schools continue using Sharepoint up to and including Friday 30 September 2022, then please do not make
any further uploads or changes on Sharepoint after 30 September 2022.

Live information will then be ported across to Concerto in October with the intention for schools to be able to start using Concerto in November 2022.

Further details before half term

Further details, including a link to access Concerto, details of how to set up a user account and the process for adding and managing documents and
remedials on Concerto, will be circulated prior to half term.

Schools that buy into Ealing FM’s facilities management services already have Concerto accounts and will not need to set up a new account.
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